
 

Dates to Remember 

Feb. 2     Winter Walk Day 
Feb.2     Jr. High Skills  
  Canada 
Feb. 4    NO SCHOOL 
Feb. 10 Hot Dog Day 
Feb. 10 Super Hero  
  Day 
Feb. 14 Valentines Day 
Feb. 15 Jr. High  
  Leadership 
Feb. 16 Pink Shirt Day 
Feb. 18-27 NO SCHOOL 
  READING WEEK 
Mar. 1  Pancake Breakfast /

  PJ Day 

January 31, 2022 

Enchant School 

Box 3010 

Enchant AB T0K 0V0 

 

 

 

Winter Walk - February 2 pm 

Please remember to  send warm 

clothes with your child.  Toque, 

mitts, winter boots and coat as we 

will be outside for 15-20 minutes.   

Did you know that we have been celebrating 

Family day in Alberta since 1990.  We were 

the first province to make the day a statutory 

holiday.  The Day is used to celebrate all the 

diverse families there are in the world.  If you 

get a chance, get out and do something fun 

with your family. 

While we think all of  the 

students and staff at   

Enchant School are      

super, this months Spirit 

day is Super Hero day.  

Dress up as your   favorite 

super hero or make up 

your own.   

A great big Thank 

You to the Jr. High 

who designed and 

built several skating 

aids for our school 

to use while at the 

rink.  Great Job  Jr. 

High! 

Pink Shirt day originated in Nova Scotia 
in 2007, after a ninth-grader was bullied 
for wearing a pink t-shirt to school on 
the first day of school.  Two Grade 12 students from the 
same school heard about the bullying incident and took 
it upon themselves to stand up for the younger student.  
They bought 50 pink shirts to distribute, went online to 
advise their   classmates of their intentions, and the next 
day, the school turned into a veritable “sea of pink” by 
students, who had decided enough was enough and it 
was time to take a stand against bullying.  

Remember to always BE KIND to everyone! 

Pancake Breakfast/PJ 

day March 1 







Jersey Day 

Author Ronalee Orr virtually visited all of our 

classrooms recently to talk about writing and to 

answer any questions the children may have 

about being an author.  The kids couldn’t stop 

talking about her books which she read a part of  

for each class.  If you are interested in giving them 

a read they are the Windy Rafters Roughnecks 

series. 



Reminder: 

If your child is not feeling well we encourage you to keep them at home. 

If your child show signs of any one of the following they must stay home: 

Fever 
Cough 

Shortness of breath 
Loss of smell or taste 

If  your child is fully immunized keep them home for 5 days from 

when symptom started or until symptoms resolve* themselves.  

Your child must wear a mask at all times outside of the home for 

the next 5 days. 

If your child is not immunized  keep them home for 10 days from start of symptoms or until 

symptoms resolve*. 

*Resolved symptoms means that the symptom has improved and the child is without fever 

for 24 hours without the help of medication. 

Reminder: 

If your child is showing any one of the following symptoms keep them home 

and monitor them.  If the symptoms improve after 24 hours as long as they do 

not have a fever they may return to school once they feel well enough to come 

back. 

Chills 

Runny Nose/Congestion 

Sore throat/Painful Swallowing 

Feeling Unwell/Tired 

Nausea/Vomiting/Diarrhea 

Unexplained Loss of Appetite 

Muscle/Joint Aches 

Headache 

*If they have two or more symptoms they should stay home until all symptoms 

have resolved. 





As always Jr High have a very busy 

month coming up.  From Skillz in the 

Classroom to the Student Leadership, 

Mentorship and  Wellness Series  

Summit. They will be immersed in  

virtual  presentations to help them     

decide what path they wish to take in 

the future and how to be good     

leaders and positive influences in 

their communities.  We already see 

these skills on display every day with 

all the help the Jr high are at getting 

hot lunches and healthy snacks made 

and distributed to the rest of our 

school community. 

   

YOU ARE APPRECIATED! 

Student Leadership, Mentorship and Wellness Series 



January has been very busy and fun in the 
grade 1/2 classroom! It has been lovely    
having our student teacher Miss. Machacek 
in the classroom. She has been doing a 
“winter” theme during language arts and the 
kids have been reading many interesting 
books. They each researched a winter animal 
and made a poster. It is so nice to have Mr. 
Zook back in the afternoons. He has been 
doing some reading and math work with    
students. Math class has been busy and the 
grade 1’s are adding and subtracting to 10. 
The grade 2’s are playing math games and 
adding and subtracting to 100. We have been 
studying “responsibilities” in social and we 
are “building things” in science class. I am 
looking forward to a great 2022 in the grade 

The 3/4 class is getting geared up 

for February by designing Valen-

tine's Day Boxes in Art. It will be 

the perfect place to hold all of 

their valentines. A class list will be 

going out the week of February 7th 

so the students will have all the 

names/spellings of their class-

mates! We are also working on our 

story writing this month. The stu-

dents are practicing story starters, 

and are working to add details to 

their work. It is going to be so fun 

to read all of the creative ideas!  

 

 



The grade 5/6 just finished a study of    

Indigenous people of Canada.  We looked 

at each region and chose one nation to talk 

about.  Students learned about the Haida 

from the Cordillera, the Siksika from the 

Interior Plains, the Anishinabe from the 

Canadian Shield, the Haude nosaune from 

the Great Lakes/St. Lawrence Lowlands, 

the Mi'kmaq from the Atlantic region and 

the Gwich'in from the Arctic region.  We 

were even able to do a few art projects 

that were connected to this unit like totem 

poles and Inukshuk.  

In Pre-K this past while we’ve been 

learning about polar animals. Where 

they live, how they move around 

and the different sounds they make. 

Painting pictures, and building 

homes out of blocks for them. 

Breaking them out of ice and putting 

them into slime. It’s been the most 

fun running like a polar bear and 

waddling like penguins in gym!  




